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I strongly oppose SB 210. The Oregon vote by mail system makes voting accessible 

to many folks that may not be able to get out and vote on an Election Day. The more 

people that are able to vote the more we see the values of Oregonians reflected in 

our state laws and regulations. We also see representatives who truly represent the 

people of Oregon when more Oregonians are given the opportunity to vote for those 

who stand for their beliefs!  

Please do not allow SB 210 to pass. It would be a a step backward for democracy in 

our state.  

Thank you,  

Anna Kirgiorgis  


